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Maxch 7, 1967

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
University of Minnesota
School of Public Health
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Dr. Blackburn:

Thank you very much for your letter expressing concern
over the disclosure that the Central Intelligence Agency
has secretly been providing support for some private programs.

I am extremely concerned with these disclosures, since
I believe that it is openness and freedom from such involve-
ments. which characterize our nation as really different from
those with which we often compare ourselves. I expressed my
concern at Chicago recently, and you may be interested in the
report of that speech which was carried in the Twin Cities
newspapers on Tuesday, February 28. At that time I called
for a full Congressional investigation in order to restore
the faith of people at home and abroad in the oper ations of
the agency.

In that speech I also supported Senator McCarthy's view-
point on the necessity to investigate, and you may be sure
that I will pursue such an investigation vigorously. I am
pleased to hear of the concern of other citizens for avoid-
ing secret government involvement with supposedly independent
organizations.

If you wish, I will be happy to provide you with a copy
of my complete remarks concerning the matter. Simply make a
request if you wish to have my remarks.

With best regards.

S$incerely,

(Mﬁuf )%M(Q CLQ:&W

Walter F. Mondale






